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New visiting booth at Silverpoint Court Residential Care Home

To make family visits more comfortable here at Silverpoint Court Residential Care Home, we have created a lovely visiting

booth for our relatives to use.

The booth was kindly put together by one of our family members and decorated by our Recreation and Well-Being Team with

cheerful butterfly and flower decals, and uplifting quotes.

One family member can sit in comfort in the booth and enjoy a safe visit with their loved one. Feedback has already been very

positive and we are delighted to be able to offer this in our Home, especially over the festive season.

 

 

 

 


